Westfield Park Fundraiser Update

A BIG THANK YOU to all our fantastic residents and neighbors who donated time, money, and
auction items for our newest City Park! We couldn’t do it without you!

Construction on the new playground equipment is underway and we hope to have sprinklers,
grass, bathrooms, a pavilion, and the sidewalks with the engraved pavers sometime in the spring.

If you haven’t yet donated or purchased an engraved paver, it’s not too late! You can still be a
part of this awesome project! Just go to www.toquerville.org and click on Westfield Park
Fundraiser under Quick Links. Any questions call the City Office at 435-635-1094.




